
6th Grade Weekly News
September 18, 2024

 Mrs. Kalie Naas--knaas@smsrockets.net--812-431-0831

From the Desk of Mrs. Naas:
Yesterday we celebrated Grandparents Day with Mass, donuts, and a visit to our 
classroom(s).  It was wonderful to meet all the special people in the lives of your children. 
During our class virtue circle on Wednesday, we talked about all the ways our 
grandparents influence our lives and the special names we call them.  We made them a 
“heart” card and gifted it to them during their visit.   

Next week begins IOWA Basic Testing.  Middle School will be taking all parts of the test on 
Monday and Tuesday only.  This will allow for a normal schedule the rest of the week.  I 
have attached a note to this letter with your assigned snack day if you volunteered.  Thank 
you for keeping our brains and bodies energized!  

5th-8th grade have their first field trip of the year coming up!  We are going to visit 
Marengo Cave on Wednesday, October 2.  The information letter and 
permission/chaperone was sent home last Friday.  If you haven’t signed the permission 
slip, please do so ASAP!  Thank you to Jeff Stevens and Marcerie Hocking for joining us 
on this trip!  

Midterm Reports were sent home on Wednesday.  Please sign and return ASAP!

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mark your calendars
Sept 23-25-IOWA Testing Begins

Sept 25- School Pictures, Free Dress

Sept-28- Rockets Golf Scramble; Tee-off @1:00

Oct 2- Marengo Cave Field Trip-leave SMS@8:15

Oct 4-Pet Blessing, 2:15pm

Oct 16-End of 1st Quarter

Oct 17-Prayer Partner Mass, 8:00am 

Religion:The Chosen
Science: States of Matter
Math: Prime vs. composite numbers, greatest common factor, and least common multiple
Social Studies: Topic 1-2, Humans Spread Out
ELA: Fig. Lang., Tall Tales

CSW-Character DayH   HapPy HomEComINg–Go AceS! 
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